
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING 

CITY OF HIGHLAND 

FOREIGN FIRE INSURANCE BOARD 

 

The meeting of the City of Highland Foreign Fire Insurance Board scheduled for April 7, 2020, 

has been cancelled due to the COVID-19 response.  This meeting has been rescheduled for May 

5, 2020, at 8:00 PM.  A meeting notice for the rescheduled meeting will be posted in accordance 

with the Illinois Open Meetings Act.   


